Construction Alert: %

Mill Avenue and University Drive

Beginning soon

A contractor for Southwest Gas will be replacing the existing natural gas pipeline in the area west of Mill
Avenue and south of University Drive. This work is estimated to be complete in August 2016, and is following
the City of Tempe sewer installation currently taking place. Existing Southwest Gas customers should not
experience an interruption in gas service, unless notified.

You can expect:
Utility locators to mark existing utilities before construction begins.
Crews to video existing streets and service location areas to document pre-construction conditions, and
also video inspect residential sewer lines to ensure they are conflict free.
Boring under, or trenching, the existing roadway and potholes to be excavated along the installation route.
Crews will coordinate work in front of driveways/side streets to provide access.
If vou are a Southwest Gas customer, crews to need access to the existing gas meter locations on your
property. If your access is restricted, locked, or you have animals, please contact us to
coordinate.
Abandonment of the existing pipeline will follow pipeline installation and service connections.
Roads to remain open for travel; however, if needed a flagger operation may be used to assist in directing
traffic through the work area. Please be patient and observe all traffic control signage and personnel.

Southwest Gas is committed to providing its customers with safe and reliable natural gas.

For additional information, contact our project hotline at 602.532.6100.
Thank you for your patience during this construction.




